
 
 

July 2005 Newsflash 
 

Late breaking news - deadline to get involved - August 1 2005 

The Pearl Academy of Watertown, MA (www.thepearlacademy.com) is an 
organization that provides after school chess programs for schools and recreation 
centers in the Boston area.  

The Pearl Academy is looking for a few chess teachers to teach after school 
(Grades K-5) in Needham, starting this fall. Classes are one hour long (either 2:45 -
3:45 pm or 3:15-4:15 pm) and are held once a week for 10 weeks. Minimum pay is 
$50 per class.

Potential instructors must be rated at least 1600 and speak fluent English. 
Having a car is highly desirable.

Interested teachers should contact Joe Perl as soon as possible, preferably 
before August 1. Joe will need to meet all interested teachers before August 5. He 
can be reached by email (perlchess AT aol.com) or by phone at 781-704-7047.

The Pearl Academy has similar programs in Andover and in Winchester and is 
likely to have more classes in other areas in the Spring as well.
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